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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 4:51 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB2269

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Virginia Green [mailto:gin-frank@greenbunch.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 4:50 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: HB2269 

 

Please add your support to HB2269 to fund Cleaner Air Oregon.  It is important that DEQ receives funding for this work.  

With the proposed federal budget cuts it is especially important. 

 

Thank you for prioritizing public health by supporting HB2269 

 

Virginia Green 

 

Tualatin resident 

 


